
 
 

 

April 29, 2024 

 

The Honorable John Rutherford 

United States House of Representatives 

1711 Longworth House Office Building 

Washington, D.C. 20515   

Dear Congressman Rutherford:  

On behalf of the Major County Sheriffs of America (MCSA), I write to you today to express our 

support of the Federal Firearms Licensee Protection Act (H.R. 2620). MCSA is an association of 

elected Sheriffs representing the Nation’s largest counties with populations of 500,000 people or 

more. 

MCSA has supported this bill in previous Congresses, and we remain supportive of efforts to 

enhance penalties for individuals who steal firearms from Federal firearms licensee facilities.  

This bill will support law enforcement’s work to address violent crime in our communities by 

strengthening penalties for stealing firearms from stores and shooting ranges. Strengthening 

penalties for firearms thefts will deter weapons trafficking and assist our efforts to make our 

communities safer.  

MCSA stands ready to assist in advancing this balanced and just legislation.  

 

Very Respectfully,  
 

  
Megan Noland  

Executive Director  

 


